
Springfield School 
 
 

  

  
SEN SPECIALIST 

SCHOOL 
Welcome to our second edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2019/2020 
academic year. This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

1AJ 100.00% 2JK 100.00% 3AO 100.00% 3NA 97.78% 

1JC 95.56% 2LB 100.00% 3AP 55.00% 3NH 82.86% 

1SR 100.00% 2MD 80.30% 3HM 96.67% 4AJ/HM 90.00% 

2AL 100.00% 2NP/KA 96.25% 3LC 95.00% 6EM 96.00% 

2CS 98.75% 2NS/HR 100.00% 3MW 89.09% 6PF 98.89% 

Next week at Springfield 
 

Monday 23rd September 6EM Regular Walks 
6PF Supermarket Visits 
Stay and Play session (booking required) 

Tuesday 24th September 6PF Visit to B &Q Garden Centre 
3HM Community visits 

Wednesday 25th September 6EM Shopping 
3LC Camm Street Gym Sessions 

Thursday 26th September 2AL Horse Riding 
3LC Travel Training 

Friday 27th September 6EM Coffee Morning 
Stay and Play session (booking required) 

 

 
ParentPay Online payment system 

 
Due to a Cheshire East requirement to bring us aligned 
with other schools in the area, and also listening to 
requests from parents - Springfield School will be 
becoming a cashless school. We are introducing the 
ParentPay online payment system the week after the 
half term holidays. After this date cash and cheques 
will not be accepted as a method of payment. Snack 
money is the only cash which can be sent in. Full details 
and support information will be distributed to parents 
nearer the time. 
 

Eschools 
 
Please can we remind parents to log on regularly to 
Eschools. This is the main communication method 
between parents and staff. There is a free App which 
can be downloaded so Eschools can be accessed on 
mobile phones if you cannot access a computer.  
 

***Important Reminder*** 
 
Please can we remind parents who send packed 
lunches in to check that they do not contain nuts. This 
is so important as we have children with severe 
allergies requiring urgent medical care. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Have great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

NEWSLETTER 2 – 20th September 2019 

Whole school Attendance this week – 94.04% 

6EM Macmillan Coffee Morning 
 

On Friday 27th September 6EM will be hosting a Coffee 
Morning to raise money for Macmillan. We would be 
extremely grateful if any parents could donate or bake cakes 
and send them in with your children. 
 

The Wingate Centre 
 
The Wingate Centre are restarting their All Stars Sports and 
Social Club for young disabled people, aged 5 to 16, from 
Friday, 13th September from 5pm to 6pm. Please see 
attached poster. 
 

Continence Clinic 
 
There is a continence clinic available on 6th December in the 
afternoon. Parents need to book through the Continence 
service on the office numbers 01270 275411 or 415411.   
  

SEND Partnership Newsletter 
 
Please find attached the latest newsletter from the 
SEND Partnership. 
  

Aldi Tokens 
 
We are collecting the Aldi Stickers for Schools to go 
towards new sports equipment. If you could collect 
them and send them in we would appreciate it. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


